
Parents of K-12 gifted students are encouraged to

attend the GPAC meetings to partner with our


efforts in serving our gifted students.

Join us for an evening of team

challenges through hands-on


learning activities

Gifted Parent Advisory Council
(GPAC)



Tuesday, April 18, 2023

6:30-8:00 PM
Beachside High School Cafeteria


